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TUESDAY, AUGUST 12, 2025 • 5:30 P.M. 
RIDGECREST ELEMENTARY SCHOOL

PCSB.ORG/LISTENLEARN
VISION: 100% STUDENT SUCCESS
MISSION: EDUCATE AND PREPARE EACH STUDENT FOR COLLEGE, CAREER AND LIFE

Your feedback matters - share it! You're invited to
attend Listen & Learn: Community Connections
sessions with Pinellas County Schools. 

This meeting will include and update on the Bridging
the Gap plan, a presentation about current PCS
initiatives, a Q&A session with a panel of school
board members and staff, and an opportunity for
attendees to provide feedback to the district.

Community Listen & Learn sessions are open to all
students, staff, families, partners and community
members who are interested. Sessions will be held
three times annually. 

To learn more about the Bridging the Gap plan visit
pcsb.org/btg.

MORE INFORMATION:

MEET WITH YOUR
SCHOOL DISTRICT

LEADERS!

FOCUS ON                                 Bridging the Gap

http://www.pcsb.org/btg

